Test our new website 04/07/2024, 01:22

9 January 2019

In December last year, the NDIA released a test version of the new NDIS website,
https://beta.ndis.gov.au/ as part of a six week trial with the community, asking people to
provide feedback on the new site.

We are getting closer to the end of the test period and looking to capture as much feedback as
possible and prepare to officially move to the new site later in January.

We have already received hundreds of submissions of valuable community feedback on the
design, structure, accessibility, layout and content on the new website. This has helped the
NDIA make improvements to the test website.

However we want more feedback on the new website.

Website users can provide feedback on the website, https://beta.ndis.gov.au/ through an online
form or through a dedicated email address websitefeedback@ndis.gov.au.
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